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Strike votes completed across the province

To our fellow CUPE school support staff across Nova Scotia: thank you! We have completed strike
votes in each of our eight locals!

OCTOBER 16, 2024

Over the past couple of weeks, members volunteered their time making calls, collecting votes on
multiple days at multiple locations, and visiting fellow members in almost every community across
the province.

Collective bargaining is about all of us. It’s about us mobilizing as a collective and taking
coordinated action to achieve our common goals. It’s about us, together—because we are stronger
together. Conducting the strike votes is one of those actions, we should all be proud of 5,000
workers, in eight locals, at hundreds of worksites for coming together and supporting each other.

This week we are counting ballots. Once we know the result of the strike vote, we will send out
another update to our members. Please watch out for more information in the next week.

Any questions, please reach out to your local executive.
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